
 

                  
             

           
             

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

   
 

      
 

    
      

   
   

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

  

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

May 26, 2021 

MEMORANDUM 

To: University Community 

From: Thomas W. Krise, Ph.D., President 

Re: Condolence - Roger W. Brown, Jr. 

It is with great sadness that I inform you about the passing of Mr. Roger W. Brown, Jr. on Monday, 
May 17, 2021. The late Mr. Brown was an Extension Associate II with the College of Natural and 
Applied Sciences (CNAS) for 17 years working directly with Cooperative Extension and Outreach 
faculty and over two years with the Research Corporation of the University of Guam (RCUOG) on 
numerous research projects. 

A private cremation service was held on May 26, 2021 at Our Lady of Peace Crematorium, 
Windward Hills, Yona. A memorial service will be held from 10 a.m. to noon on May 28, 2021 at 
Our Lady of Peace Funeral Home, Barrigada. 

Please join me in offering our deepest sympathies and condolences to Mr. Brown’s family and 
loved ones during this difficult time. 

T: +1 671.735.2990 F: +1 671.734.2296 W: www.uog.edu 
Mailing Address: 303 University Drive UOG Station Mangilao, Guam 96913 
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